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September 23, 2025 

I recently had the pleasure of working with Stephen Silhan of Schooley Mitchell. I 

engaged Stephen to audit my telecom and credit card processing expenses, as I 

appreciated a no-risk opportunity to find savings. 

Stephen's team analyzed our telecom and credit card processing invoices to 

determine whether or not savings could be found. I was very impressed with how easy this 

process was on our end. 

Schooley Mitchell was able to identify savings in both our telecom and credit card 

processing fees. This extra room in our budget is greatly appreciated! 

Overall, my experience with Schooley Mitchell and Stephen was fantastic, and I 

would highly recommend them to anyone looking to reduce costs! 

Best regards, 

Dr. Brad Gorsky 
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